
Gr{hnru

We tecognize that a key requirement for participation in the Global compact is the annualsubmission of a Communi.:lg" on Progress (CoP) that comptises of a statement ofcontinued support for the Global Compict, a descJption of ptactical actions that ourcompany has taken since our last COP, and, mea.rriement o-'f outcomes or.*f".t"a
outcomes.

'!7e 
are late in ueating, sharing, and posting orl coP report due to a contested proxy duringour annual shareholder mleting,.completion- of the rr.g*t acquisition in our .orifrry,.histo{r, and completion of the div.rdt*" of a substanEal op"irting subsidiary, 

r

We therefore request an extension of ninety (90) days, or until August 37,2o22,in order tobe able to submit a coP that descdbes o,r cornpany's efforts and progtess to ,rrprlrlir,'"
the ten pdnciples 

"f L" Global compact. o* ri"*'con r"port will be posted on the GlobalCompact website by 31 August2O22i at rhe latest.

May 4,2022

To our stakeholders:

Sincerely

David Sweet
VP Sustainability
Gdffon Corporation
24Palomno Lr..
Rancho Mission Viejo, CA92694
(e4e)438-762s
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